
 
 

Capital Projects and Facilities Procurement 
 

Presents: 
 

Annual Prequalification Program 
Outreach Event 

Interested in becoming a part of UConn’s Annual Prequalification Program for General 
Contractors? 

Please join us to learn more about the Program and the Requirements for Prequalification. 
 
 

Date/Time*:  Thursday, March 7, 2024 at 2:00 p.m. 
 

Monday, March 11, 2024 at 11:00 a.m. 

Location:  Virtual Meeting 
 

Event Registration:  Email Cesar Alonzo, cesar.alonzo@uconn.edu, (860) 486-0012 
 

Registration Deadline:  1 hour prior to the event time 
 

Categories Include:   General Contractors 

Solicitations Release Dates: Mid-March 2024 
 

Contract Commencement: May 1, 2024 
 

* You only need to attend one of the events. 

This will be your only opportunity to hear about the Annual Prequalification Program. We hope you 
can join us! 

 
 

Questions? Contact: cesar.alonzo@uconn.edu 
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